
 

 

 

 
4th January 2021 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
It has been a delight to welcome pupils back to school this morning, albeit in a slightly different way 
to ‘normal’.  
 
I am pleased to say that the majority of pupils came online for their tutor session at 8.50am; I hope 
this has helped to clarify the processes we will be using this week.  
 
I would be grateful if you could remind your son/daughter that for the rest of this week pupils are 
expected to be online to ‘attend’ classes from 9.05am. Registers will be taken at the start of each 
lesson. 
 
Thank you for all your support in these challenging circumstances. Please do encourage your 
son/daughter to email their Tutor or Head of Year if they have any concerns and would like to touch 
base; we are very much here for them.  
 
Any work related matters should be directed to their subject teacher.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs D Christopher 
Senior Assistant Head 
 


